
The ignition of piles is dependent on several factors
including weather. Conditions are looking to be
favorable Wednesday, 01/03/24 and burning will
continue through the week. Up to 44 acres will be
burned at this time, but additional acreage remains for
this project across private and state-owned property.
Smoke may be present for up to 15 days following the
ignition of all piles. Measures are being taken to
minimize smoke impacts.

For more information on wildfire risk reduction projects 
visit tahoelivingwithfire.com/get-informed or scan:

PLEASE DO NOT REPORT SMOKE

Information is also available 
by phone at 530-543-2816
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